From: Chris Jackson
Subject: Daylight and sunlight study — 2016/0321/P
Date: 7 April 2016 at 12:05
To: Planning DCMail@camden.gov.uk, Whittingham, Gidegn _Gid
Cc: Minty, Stuart stuart. minty @camde k, Cathy War
Olad, Awale (Councillor) Awale.O amden.gov.uk, Mirona lliescu

mden.gov.uk

Sirs,
| have read the revised daylight and sunlight study, as submitted on 24 March 2016.

A number of the conclusions in this document appear to be incorrect. Local residents to the north and west are unlikely to be able to
afford a separate study (I certainly cannot afford this), so | therefore ask:

1. that the full background and data relied on by the study is provided as an appendix, including:

- all horizontal and vertical measurements, grid references and orientations

- classifications of windows

- name and configuration of any software used to carry out calculations.

- hame, qualifications and professional memberships of the surveyor or other professional who has authored this report.
We will verify these details.

2. that the report is reissued without the disclaimer on page 11:

"5.1.1 The report provided is solely for the use of the client and no liability to anyone else is accepted.”

e I

Clearly the developer must provide a report that Camden and other interested parties are permitted to use, and from a professional who

stands by their own work.
We believe these steps are essential if this application is to be properly reviewed by either Camden or other interested parties.

Thanks,
Chris



